
 

From the FFFG and all the Staff and  
Children of Coates Primary School 

Thank you to everyone who has 
taken part and volunteered to make 

this event happen. Whether it’s a 
raffle prize, cakes, a donated bottle 
or a helping hand we really couldn’t 
have pulled it off without you. Plus 

a big thank you to everyone who has 
come along to support and enjoy! We 

raised an incredible… 

£1,427.25 
  

 


